
 

 

Are you interested in pursuing a 

career in teaching? 

Join us for an afternoon lunch-time session to gain 

valuable information about the next steps to 

becoming a teacher! Plus, meet School of Education 

Faculty members here to support you with this 

endeavor. 

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 

University Hall 443 

U-Hour, 12:00 – 1:00 pm 

PLEASE RSVP:  
https://calstatesanmarcos.wufoo.com/forms/soe-be-a-

teacher-pathway-pizza-lunch-22817/  

If you have not yet joined the  

Be A Teacher Pathway Community, please do so here: 
http://www.csusm.edu/soe/prospectivestudents/pathway.html 
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